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To: Members of the City Council 

 

From:   Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

Date:   December 5, 2014 

 

Subject: Council Appointments to Ames Convention and Visitors Bureau 

(ACVB) Board of Directors 

 

 

 

Due to Council Member Tim Gartin’s term of office expiring on the Ames 

Convention and Visitors Bureau Board of Directors, it will be necessary to 

appoint another Council member to serve in this capacity. 

 

Peter Orazem has agreed to serve on the Board.  Therefore, I request that the 

City Council approve the appointment of Council Member Orazem to serve a 

two-year term on the Board of Directors for the Ames Convention and Visitors 

Bureau beginning January 1, 2015. 
 


